
 

 
 
  

Welcome to 

Children’s Day 
& Pentecost 
Sunday 8th June 2025 

WHO 
IS THE 
HOLY 
SPIRIT? 



Today’s service is led by Sunday School and Sunday Club 

 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

Song: Sing a Song 

Prayer 

Children’s Choir  Always Remember, Never Forget 

     I’ve Got the Joy Joy Joy Joy 

Reading    John 14:15-21 

Drama 

Song: Our God is a Great Big God 

Talk: Where does God live? 

Offering (music by young people) 

Prayers for Others 

Song: Lord, Reign in Me 

Blessing 

 

Please join us for refreshments after the service! 



Family Take-Home Sheet: Living as God's Temple 

This Week’s Big Idea 

God doesn’t live in buildings—God lives in people. When we follow 

Jesus, the Holy Spirit comes to live inside us. We are God’s new 

temple. That means our hearts, our words, and our actions can all 

show who God is to the world. 

Bible Verse to Read Together 

1 Corinthians 6:19 – “Your body is a temple of the Holy Spirit.” 

Questions to Talk About as a Family 

1. Where do you see the Holy Spirit working in each of us? 

2. How can we listen to the Spirit better this week? 

3. What would it look like to treat each other like holy temples? 

Try This at Home 

• Create a quiet corner at home as a reminder that the Spirit 

lives in you. 

• Encourage each other to focus on growing one fruit of the 

Spirit this week. 

A Simple Prayer to Say Together 

Holy Spirit, make your home in us. Help us to be your temple—

full of your love, strength, and joy. Teach us to listen to you and 

to live from the inside out. Amen. 

  



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CRECHE 
As today is our Children's Day service there will be no Creche available. 
Children of all ages are welcome to the service and the more noise the better! 
However, please feel free to make use of the vestibule at the back of the 
church if the need arises.  

 
BELFAST REPAIR CAFÉ 
The Belfast Repair Café will be in St John's Hall on Saturday 14th June, 
10am-12 noon.  For more info or to book a repair slot please go to: 
https://ti.to/repair-cafe-belfast/14-june-2025 
 
NEWTOWNBREDA STROLLERS 

The schedule of walks for the 2025 programme will begin on 
Thursday 19 June (7.00 p.m.) with a “Fields of Ballylesson” 
walk, starting at the Meek’s house.  
The schedule for the rest of the summer walks will appear in 
the next NPC Newsletter.  
Former and new Strollers are all very welcome.  
For further info. speak to Christine McG  07742 576995. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to have a notice included in the announcement sheet, please 

email NewtownbredaAnnouncements@outlook.com 

Please try to send your announcements to us by the Thursday prior to the 

Sunday service. 
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